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From: Mary Frances Vogler [mailto:mfvogler@nc.rr.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 16, 2009 1:17 PM 
To: All Agenda Materials 
Subject: rezoning requests for higher density 
 
Please forward this email to members of the Planning Commission. 
  
  
Members of the Planning Commission: 
  
I wrote Town Council in opposition to the rezoning for what I have always known as the Town House 
Appartments which were under construction the year I arrived in Chapel Hill.  The relaxed density 
precedent that by now has been established is already a dangerous one.  I strongly oppose reopening 
that rezoning request for extension to other areas in Chapel Hill.  This action  will jeapordize or even 
eradicate established residential areas that deserve to be maintained as well as their often delicate 
ecological balances.  Allow density in established commercial areas that are languishing because of lack 
of business --  downtown or University Mall, for example -- but do not ruin other areas by allowing highrise 
construction or new commercial strips to encroach. 
  
I feel that the density rezoning for Ayden Court on 54 is dangerous because of the Waterfowl 
Empoundment Area that is adjacent.  These are above all envirnomental concerns.  It is also my 
understanding, however, that hunting is allowed in the empoundment.  Bullets do not stop at fences. 
  
Sincerely yours, 
Mary Frances Vogler 
17 Rogerson Drive 
CH 17517   

 

  
 
  
Sandy Kline, CMC  
Deputy Town Clerk  
Communications & Public Affairs 
Town of Chapel Hill  
405 Martin Luther King, Jr., Blvd. 
Chapel Hill, NC 27514 
(919)968-2743 
  

Note:   Mail sent to or received from this address is subject to publication under the 
provisions of the North Carolina public records law.  
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